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Patience Stewart sPatience@anglianwater.co.uk  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stathern Submission Neighbourhood 
Plan. The following comments are submitted on behalf of Anglian Water. 
  
Stathern Parish is located outside of our area of responsibility. The views of Severn Trent 
who provide water and wastewater services should be sought on the neighbourhood plan. 
  

I would be grateful if you could confirm that you have received this response. 
  

Should you have any further queries relating to this response please let me know. 
  
Regards, 
Stewart Patience, MRTPI 
Spatial Planning Manager 
Telephone: 07764 989051 
  
Anglian Water Services Limited 
Anglian Water, Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire. PE3 
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